

I. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct verb tense:

1. Mai (be)12 years old next month.
2. He (go)to English club every day.
3. We (play)soccer on weekends.
4. They (sit)in the library next Monday.
5. We (travel)to Ha Noi tonight.
6. He (not come)here tomorrow.
7. He often (go) to school on foot.
8. I (visit)our form teacher in the hospital already.
9. We (not begin) to learn for the test yet.
10. Nancy (be) to Vietnam several times.
11. When (your father/ give up)smoking?
12. Tom (call) his boss yesterday.
13. My uncle (move).....to Da Lat in 2005.
14. The Greens (be)to many countries in the world so far.
15. We (spend) our summer vacation in Ha Long Bay last July.

II. Fill in each blank with a word from the box.

kinds	classify	name	collection	clean	near
-------	----------	------	------------	-------	------

Collecting books is my favourite hobby. I started my hobby five years ago. The first item in my (1) is a book about Doraemon. And now I have a lot of books of all (2)..... comics, children's, history, science, detective, adventure, etc.

Whenever I find an interesting book I buy it immediately I usually buy books in the bookstores (3) my school and my house. Sometimes my relatives and my friends give me books as a gift. I (4) my books into different categories and put each category in one corner of my bookshelf with a (5)tag on it. It takes all my free time to keep everything (6) and dusted. It keeps me amused for hours, too.

III. Choose the word which best fits each gap.

Many people (1) crafting with paper. The materials are readily available and don't cost much; and no super special talents is needed. Anyone (2) be a paper crafter.

There are many different paper craft techniques. Origami is one of ancient techniques developed in Japan where squares of paper are (3) and formed into various objects such as flowers, animals, and boxes. Card (4) is also a favourite paper craft technique. Birthday cards are the most popular greeting cards, followed by Christmas cards. Receiving a (5) card is a special gift, because of the time and effort someone spent making it. It lets the recipient know just how much you care (6) them.

1. A. enjoy B. decide C. want D. learn
2. A. must B. should C. can D. will

- | | | | |
|----------------|---------------|-------------|----------------|
| 3. A. wrapped | B. folded | C. torn | D. taken |
| 4. A. making | B. doing | C. changing | D. receiving |
| 5. A. handmake | B. handmaking | C. handmade | D. making hand |
| 6. A. in | B. on | C. over | D. about |

IV. Read the text carefully, then answer the questions.

My name's Susan. I have two favourite hobbies. My first hobby is reading. I started to do it when I was four years old. The first time I did it, I felt interested. So I kept reading. I enjoy reading because it can make me relaxed and calm. Moreover, it can give me an imagination, so I can write books in the future. I can learn the different cultures and customs of other countries in the world, too.

My second hobby is gardening. I have made a small garden and planted many beds of flowers. In the spring season, my garden is full of beautiful flowers. I have a separate plot for vegetables – carrots, potatoes, etc. In the evening, I water the plants and remove the weeds. I love sitting in my garden and reading my books. It is very pleasant to be there!

1. What are Susan's hobbies?

.....

2. When did she start reading?

.....

3. How did she feel when she first read a book?

.....

4. Why does she enjoy reading?

.....

5. What has she planted in her garden?

.....

6. When does she water plants?

.....

V. Write the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first one.

1. Sue started to eat Quang noodles two years ago.

→ Sue has

2. Yesterday July came back home from school because she had a high fever.

→ Yesterday July had a high fever,.....

3. Mark's gained 5 kilos since he quit smoking.

→ Mark's put.....

4. Joana doesn't eat much in order not to be overweight.

→ Joana doesn't eat much because she.....

5. It's a good idea to do exercise regularly.

→ You.....

6. We all find painting interesting because it's a creative activity.

→ We all think

7. My father likes to do gardening at the weekend.

→ My father enjoys

8. My brother finds playing board games interesting.

→ My brother is.....